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The Department of Infrastructure and Regional Development is changing its banking service
provider for the Jervis Bay Territory Administration (JBTA).

As a result, the bank account details for all payments made to the Department for Jervis Bay
Territory related services will change effective from 1 October 2014.

The new bank details are;

Account Name: DIRD Jervis Bay Territory Administered Receipts Account

BSB: 092 009

Account Number: 121319

If your deductions are currently made via Centrepay you need take no further action.

Customers currently paying their JBTA accounts via automatic deduction or bank transfer will
need to redirect their payments to the new JBTA bank account from 1 October 2014. Failure to
change these details may result in payments not being received by the JBTA after this date.

If you have been considering payment by automatic deduction, this is an ideal opportunity to now
make that arrangement. With an automatic payment arrangement you may benefit from knowing
that your bills are under control. Instead of having large bills every month or quarter, you can pay
your bills in manageable amounts, making budgeting easier.

If you have any questions about payment arrangements with the JBTA please contact us on
4442 1217 during normal business hours.
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